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NEWS
NOVEMBER 2024

NEW BARRIER INSTALLED FOR SUMMER
Cottesloe’s protected swimming enclosure was reinstalled last week for another summer of relaxed beach swimming. A newly built 
replacement barrier was installed this year – marking the sixth season the barrier has been in place. The Town was successful in 
securing a grant of $400,000 from the State government for the supply of a replacement barrier, as the original barrier had reached 
the end of its useful life. The barrier will be available to swim in all summer long until the end of April 2025 – enjoy!  

COUNCIL MEETINGS
The November Council Agenda Forum will be held on 
Tuesday, 19 November and the November Council  
Meeting will be held on Tuesday, 26 November. Meetings  
are held at 6pm at Cottesloe Civic Centre, 109 Broome 
Street, Cottesloe. Agendas are available at the Civic Centre 
or on our website. 

SWIMMING POOL SAFETY
With summer just around the corner the Town would like to remind our community of the importance of safe summer swimming 
in backyard swimming pools. To ensure you have a safe and enjoyable summer please: remain vigilant and always watch children 
when they are in and around a pool, restrict access – pool gates should always be closed with no climbable objects or hazards 
next to pool fencing, teach children water safety skills and learn how to respond in case of an emergency.

Find out more from Royal Life Saving Australia at www.royallifesaving.com.au/stay-safe-active/locations/water-safety-at-home. 

JOIN US FOR CAROLS!
Save the date! Cottesloe Carols by Candlelight is on Saturday, 7 
December on the Main Lawn at Cottesloe Civic Centre. Gates 
open at 5.30pm and carols begin at 6.45pm. Bring a picnic or enjoy 
something delicious from one of the food trucks on offer. We look 
forward to seeing you there! 

SUMMER BRINGS OUT 
SNAKES
A reminder that as the weather warms up snake activity 
increases as they emerge from hibernation to bask 
in the sun. When you are out enjoying our beautiful 
beaches this summer please keep to the paths and 
keep an eye out. If you do see a snake do not approach 
it, they are venomous and could bite. Snake sightings 
in public areas can be reported to the Town on 9285 
5070. Our Rangers are trained to deal with them. 

SKATE PARK GRAND OPENING
The grand opening of Cottesloe Skate Park held earlier this 
month was a wonderful event. The day began with a Smoking 
Ceremony, Welcome to Country and Aboriginal dance and 
continued with awesome demos in the bowl and on the plaza, 
cool tunes, and delicious pizza and gelato. It was fantastic 
to see so many of our community come along to help us 
celebrate the Skate Park and enjoy the day! 


